
 
 
 
 
 

 KENNEDY  VALVE 
 

1021 East Water S treet 
Elmira, NY 14901 

Telephone: 607-734-2211 
 

 
Division of McWane, Inc. 

 

 

5 June 2025 
 
Subject Price Increase 
 
To: All Kennedy Valve UL-FM and International Customers, 
 
Kennedy Valve has been working to control manufacturing expenses via several ongoing projects.  While 
we’ve received some relief, these efforts have not been able to offset the increasing costs of operating our 
facility and building products.  As such we are implementing an across-the-board price increase of 
approximately 7%.   We will be issuing an updated Price List to accommodate the change in discounted 
items.   
 
Our XBFV product is not included in this announcement.   
 
New prices will be effective 7 July 2025.  Pricing documents will be updated and issued prior to 7 July.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Barry V O’Brien 


